
 

MEETING 3: November 6, 2018 

A meeting of IQAC  with all teaching staff was held in the college hall under the chairmanship of college 

director Sh. Gurcharan Singh. 

 The meeting was held mainly to make the whole staff aware of new NAAC methodology as 

revised in the session 2017-18. Mrs. Savita Sharma, who participated in the workshop organized 

by NAAC at GNDU, Amritsar, on 12.10.2018.This was conveyed that from January 2019,  all  

AQAR reports were to be submitted online and also told about the fee to be paid at various 

stages to NAAC. 

 The SSR after submission will also be verified from external agencies, students and INFLIBNET 

also, 70% will be awarded out of quantitative metrics of SSR. Remaining 30% will be qualitatively 

by peer team on visit. 

 The college director appealed to the whole staff to cooperate in the AQAR submission as the 

next NAAC accreditation is due in 2021. The meeting came to an end at 11.30 am with thanks. 


